
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/30/2010 7:23:16 PM 

'knr@cpuc.ca.gov' (knr@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: PG&E Update — Fairfield Incident

Confidential Customer Data 
Documents Submitted Under 
Public Utilities Code Section 583

Karen:

In the attached documents please find PG&E's response to your inquiry regarding the April 28th, 2010, 
incident that took place at I Redacted [ Please let us know if you have questions.

Thanks,

«...» «...» «...»

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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